
 

Gupta Wessler PLLC 
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April 8, 2022 
Via Electronic Filing  
 
Danny Bickel 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543  
 
Re:  No. 21-1138, Sherry Treppa, et al. v. George Hengle, et al.  
 
Dear Mr. Bickel: 
 

Pursuant to Rule 30.4, I write to seek an unopposed extension of the time to file a 
response to the petition for certiorari in this case. The response is currently due on April 18, 
2022. I request a 30-day extension, to and including Wednesday, May 18, 2022. The petitioner 
does not object to this request.  

The parties in this case have notified the district court that they have reached a 
settlement and are presently working to finalize the necessary documents. All deadlines have 
been suspended in the District Court and the Motion for Preliminary Approval is due April 25, 
2022. A 30-day extension is necessary to enable the parties to seek approval from the District 
Court and then to dismiss this appeal.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Matthew W.H. Wessler  

cc: Counsel of Record 
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